Dear ABU members and partners,

It gives me a great pleasure to invite you and your representatives to the 2020 Global Summit on
Media for Children this year, with the theme “Diverse Media for Diverse Children". TVRI, the
Indonesian Public Service Broadcaster, is proud to be hosting the forum from 6-8 July 2020 in
Jakarta, the capital city of Indonesia.

Indonesia is honoured to be the host of such a momentous event in the media calendar, given the
challenges many broadcasters and content providers around the world face in serving young
audiences. Indonesia alone has more than 100-million people aged under the age of 24 and more
than a quarter of our total population — some 65-million - are aged under 14; but whether we are
large or small nations, we all face the challenges of serving younger audiences in an evolving digital
world.

This event will be the world’s major forum for media, educators, regulators and anyone interested in
media for children and young people. It is an opportunity for organisations large and small,
developed or developing to network and to share knowledge, as the Summit will bring together
educationalists, government agencies and media organisations from around the globe to advance
the frontiers of making great media for children in the 21st Century.

We would be delighted if you could accept our invitation and join us for this very important forum.
Registration is now open at the conference website:
https://www.abu.org.my/eventer/global-summit-on-media-for-children-2020/edate/2020-07-06

We look forward to welcoming you in Jakarta!
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